
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS   No. 04 – 2022 

 
Warning Notice to Fishermen - Newhaven Harbour Limits 

 
Fishermen are reminded that the placing of nets, pots, lines, anchors or any other 
obstructions, within the navigable channels and harbour approaches as shown on the 
chart below, is prohibited. This includes the Newhaven Anchorage area. 
 
This is to prevent the fouling of vessel’s propellors, bowthrusters and anchors. 
 
This is not something new, as Notices were issued in 1994, 2002 and 2010 on the 
same subject. 
 
You are also reminded that marker buoys should be clearly marked with the vessel’s 
registration letter and number. 
 
Any obstructions may be removed and/or destroyed without warning. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
Masters and others in charge of craft are warned to navigate with caution and pay 
strict attention to information and directions issued to them by Newhaven Port Control. 
Call sign "Newhaven Radio" - VHF Channel 12. Tel. 01273 612926. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Capt.Dave Collins-Williams 
Port Manager & Harbour Master 
Newhaven Port                       
www.newhavenport.com                                             Issued: 28th February 2022 
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